
 
 
                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 

 
 

    
    

     
    

      
      
   
   

 
   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

December 9, 2019 

Dear Student: 

Please return with the required financial aid information by January 10, 2020, if you would like to be 
considered for spring Federal Pell Book Advance payment. Due to registration activities, there will be 
limited financial aid services from January 21 to February 7, 2020: 

• No review of documents at the Financial Aid Service Window 
• No Verification of information at the Financial Aid Service Window 
• No Income reduction 
• No Dependency appeal/reclassification 

Regular financial aid services will resume the week of February 10, 2020. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Higgins 
Director of Financial Aid 


